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 In response to the UGC letter No. 2-29/Anti-Ragging/SWRO/2014-

15/KAGU021 dated 13
th
 August 2014 we have constituted Anti Ragging 

Committee and Anti Ragging Squad as per the UGC guidelines, to curb the 

menace of Ragging in the college. The Anti Ragging Committee members consists 

of Faculty Members, Students Representatives, Parent and Alumni 

Representatives. 

I. Anti Ragging Committee : 

1. Sri. S.L.Malipatil  - Principal Chairman 

2. Sri. M.S.Bachalapur - Nodal Officer Member 

3. Sri. J.S.Patil   - Arts Faculty Member 

4. Sri. S.B.Hiremath  - Commerce Faculty Member 

5. Sri. B.D.Keshavan  - Science Faculty Member 

6. Chandaling Kodal  - Students Representatives Member 

7. Kum. Geeta Pujar  - Students Representatives Member 

8. Sri. Shivabasappa Maski - Alumni Representative Member 

9. Sri. L.F.Patil  - Parent Representative Member 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



II. Anti Ragging Squad : 

1. Sri. S.L.Malipatil  - Principal Chairman 

2. Sri. J.S.Patil   - Coordinator 

3. Dr. Basavaraj Pujar - Member 

4. Smt.Dr.P.V.Pujar  - Member 

5. Sri. Ishappa Doddamani - Member (Physical Director) 

 

  The above mentioned committees as per the UGC guidelines have taken the 

following several steps to curb the Ragging activities in the college campus. 

1. In first place, to create students discipline in campus, we have list out the 

rules and regulations of our college and made the students should aware of 

them at the time of their admission to the college itself. 

2. Beside this, in order to avoid and curb students Ragging activities on the 

campus, an awareness and orientation programme was arranged in the 

beginning of the academic year by involving fresher and other committee 

members concerned and having regular interaction and counseling with the 

students. 

3. Further, the committee has taken steps to : 

• Information relating to Ragging and its impact were displayed on the 

Notice Board. 

• Mention of Anti-Ragging warning in the institutions Prospectus & 

Admission Forms. 

• Installed CCTV Cameras at vital points in the college campus. 

• Surprise inspection of Hostels, Students accommodation and Canteens 

• Students can access the National Anti Ragging Help Line 1800-180-

5522. 

 

  



 As a result of which no major ragging incident have been reported in our 

college during this year. Thus, our campus is free from any Ragging incidents. It is 

all possible because, due to the academic punctuality, student’s friendly faculty, 

conduct of orientation programme to the fresher, the keen supervision of Anti 

Ragging squad and above all the disciplined administration of Principal and 

Management. However, as and when some minor students differences and 

dissatisfaction were immediately attended and resolved by the committee by 

issuing oral warning to the concerned students. 
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